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January 4, 2005
Ms. Blanca Bayo, director

Division of the Commission Clerk

& Administrative Services

Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
Re:
Notification of Cox Communications, Inc. Stock Purchase by Cox Enterprises, Inc.
Dear Ms. Bayo: 
1.
Cox Florida Telcom, L.P. (“Cox Telcom”) hereby respectfully notifies the Commission of Cox Enterprises, Inc.’s (“CEI”) acquisition of all of the common stock of Cox Communications, Inc. (“CCI”), the indirect parent of Cox Telcom.  The transaction, which is described more fully below, did not result in a change of control because CEI already was the controlling owner of CCI.  CEI, through its indirect, wholly-owned subsidiaries, Cox Holdings, Inc. and Cox DNS, Inc., owned approximately 62 percent of the outstanding Class A common stock of CCI and 100 percent of the Class C common stock of CCI, which together represented approximately 73 percent of the voting power of CCI.  Upon consummation of the transaction, CCI became a wholly owned subsidiary of CEI.














2.   
In a public tender offer, Cox Holdings, Inc. (“Holdings”), an indirect, wholly owned subsidiary of CEI, and CCI offered to purchase all outstanding shares of Class A common stock of CCI not beneficially owned by CEI or Holdings, including all shares issued upon exercise of options.  The tender offer closed on December 2, 2004, with a total of 189 million shares tendered.
3.
After the tender offer CEI-M Corporation, Inc. (“CEI-M”), a newly created and wholly owned subsidiary of Holdings, merged with and into CCI.  Because after the tender offer CEI beneficially owned at least 90 percent of each class of CCI’s voting securities, CEI-M merged with and into CCI in a short-form merger pursuant to Section 253 of the Delaware General Corporation Law.  Following the merger, CCI became the surviving corporation and the separate existence of CEI-M ceased.  CCI no longer has any publicly owned equity securities outstanding.  The transaction closed on December 8, 2004. 
4.
Cox Telcom will continue to provide the same telecommunications services it previously provided upon the same terms and conditions previously offered to its customers in Florida.
5.
This is sent as an electronic filing.  Please send receipt acknowledgement to my e-mail address, jill.broome@cox.com.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 757-369-4524.
Sincerely,
S/Jill N. Broome

Jill Nickel Broome 
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